
Report from the Vice President 

 

To the ladies of the Midwest Presbytery, 

Thank you for allowing me to get involved in planning the program for our retreat this year as your Vice 
President! It has been a joy to get to know more women in the Midwest Presbytery this last year through 
various mee�ngs. Taking on being Vice President a�er Laura Wallace has been a very easy transi�on due 
to her organiza�on of past retreats, so very thankful for her. I also want to acknowledge President Rita 
Lyon and the work she has done for this upcoming retreat. Her help and leadership has been invaluable. 

Many thanks are also due to all the ladies in S�llwater as we worked together to finalize the details of 
the retreat.  

 

Plans for the 2024 Midwest Women's Retreat: 

Hos�ng congrega�on: S�llwater RPC 

Dates: April 5-6, 2024 

Speakers: Pastor David and wife Ruth Hanson 

Theme: Ministry of the Home  

 

 

Many thanks to everyone's help and par�cipa�on in this year's retreat. My prayer is the Lord will use it 
to beter equip his saints for service in His kingdom.  

 

Blessings,  

 

Julia Mann (Springs Reformed Church)  

Vice President  

 

 


